
Queens Civic Congress continues to fight for real 
property tax reform. Below find a link to the original 

letter to Mayor Michael Bloomberg by President Corey 
Bearak that the TimesLedger newspapers reprinted as an 
open letter to the Mayor.  Also find Bearak's September 
29 letter that took early issue with when City Hall first 

dropped hints of a real property tax gouge.

2008-11-06 Queens Civic Congress to Mayor 
Bloomberg: No Property Tax Hikes; avoid same old 
menu of moldy measures 

2008-09-29 Queens Civic Congress to City Hall: No 
Property Tax Hikes; Yes to Reform 

http://queensciviccongress.org/Media/files/2008/2008-09-29_Real_Property_Tax_Reform.pdf
http://queensciviccongress.org/Media/files/2008/2008-09-29_Real_Property_Tax_Reform.pdf
http://queensciviccongress.org/Media/files/2008/2008-11-06_Balance_budget_without_R-E_hikes.pdf
http://queensciviccongress.org/Media/files/2008/2008-11-06_Balance_budget_without_R-E_hikes.pdf

